
From: Dennis Moss <dennismoss29@gmail.com>
To: Pitts, TedTedPitts@gov.sc.gov
CC: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 9/30/2013 10:51:06 PM
Subject: Fwd: Septic Permits

Request response ....this has become an issue that must be addressed...
Thanks,
Dennis Moss
----------Forwarded message ----------
From: Brad Wilkins
Date: Monday, September 30, 2013
Subject: Septic Permits
To: Dennis Moss <dennismoss29@gmail.com>

Seems like this is about to get even worse. Another employee is retiring this week and not being
replaced. The guys in the field don t have time to complete the work.
We are in the two month time range on getting permits now...
I don t know where we go from here. Haley neess to get involved. I am hearing they are wanting to 
privatize this. Either way, what is happening now isn t working. Construction is slowing because of 
this.

Brad Wilkins
Don L Wilkins & Associates
864 489 1632

Dennis Moss
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